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Newsletter 22nd February 2017 
 
 
Welcome back and I hope everyone enjoyed the holiday (the staff definitely did)! The children have an 
exciting first week with ‘Boogie Bounce’ (mini trampolining) on Thursday and non-school uniform 
day/movie night on Friday (see PTA news below for details).  We also have the Fire Service coming into 
school on Friday afternoon to give safety talks to children in Years 1-6.    
 
Reminders: I would just like to take the opportunity to remind parents of a few things: 

1) If you or your children have any issues or problems with anyone in school please do come and 
discuss it with me first – please do not approach the other child/parent involved but allow the 
school to deal with the problem. 

2)  Can I also ask that parents accompany their children across the carpark – too many cars are 
moving about for young children to be walking alone. 

3) Due to 2 children in school having a serious Nut allergy, we would request all parents not to 
allow any nuts in packed lunches or snacks. 

 
 
PTA NEWS 
Movie Night...... 
This Friday straight after school.  The children's votes are in and they have chosen : 
Trolls ( will be shown in Mars Classroom ) 
Zootropolis ( will be shown in the main hall ) 
Starts : 3.20pm  - Ends : 5.30pm 
What will there be to eat? :  A packed tea of cheese / ham rolls, healthy snack and crisps will be available 
with unlimited squash for £2.  Popcorn will also be served at the interval for 50p a bag.   You are also 
welcome to bring your own food. 
What else do you need to know ? 
Entry is free - Bring bean bags and or blankets as it might get chilly. Pre-school siblings are welcome to 
attend as long as they are accompanied by an adult but unfortunately we can't include older siblings. 
Will Friday be non school uniform day? 
Yes.  The children are currently choosing a charity they would like to support so we would ask for a 
donation of £1 to come in non uniform.  Traditionally PJ's and onesies have been popular but children can 
choose what they would like to wear - there is no need for the children to bring any toys with them. 
We haven't played two movies before but the idea was to cater for the varying age groups and was based 
on feedback from the children.  We will encourage the younger children into the classroom but please be 
aware children will be allowed to move freely between both movies. 
Events in March..... 
Our next event in the diary is Easter Egg Bingo on Friday 24th March.  We have also had some volunteers 
who are happy to organise a Mother's Day Surprise Room which is great.  We will have more details in the 
next newsletter. 
 
 
 
Andrew Stapley 
Acting Headteacher                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
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Dates for diary 
 
Fri 24 Feb  Fire Safety talks - Years 1-6 
  PTA Movie Night 3.20pm-5.30pm 
Thu 2 Mar  Year R – Vision & Hearings testing  
Weds 8 Mar Maths Puzzle Day 
Thurs 9 Mar  4 children to Speed Stacking Competition (Towers School) 
Mon 20 Mar Parent Consultation Evenings 
Weds 22 Mar  Parent Consultation Evenings 
Fri 24 Mar PTA Easter Egg Bingo 
Fri 31 Mar  Awards Assembly 
  Open afternoon 
  End of term 4  
Wed 19 Apr  Start term 5  
Mon 1 May Bank holiday – no children in school  
Fri 26 May  End term 5  
Tues 6 Jun  Start term 6  
Fri 21 Jul  End term 6 
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